
 

May 23, 2023  

Dear Linda: 

Thank you for reaching out to Governor Lombardo's office and sharing your  incident with us.  

This must have been so terrifying for you to go through.   Especially without any 

explanation.  Regrettably since it is FBI related and Federal, we have no jurisdiction.  I would strongly 

urge you to reach out to your Congressional Delegation ( https://www.congress.gov/members/find-your-

member  ) and ask for their assistance in finding out why this happened.  Also, financial compensation 

for the damages that were caused.  

Again, we want to say how sorry we are that you had to experience this travesty from our Nation's law 

enforcement.  We sincerely hope you receive the justice you deserve!   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Constituent Services Team 

Office of the Governor  
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